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The bill would create an administrative nightmare. Many of the postcards .
would be illegible and incomplete. By creating dual registration systems, many
voters, understandably confused, would fail to register. Duplicate and fraudu-
lent registrations would mushroom. Consequently, most state and local election
officials, fearing that the bill will cause breakdowns in the election admini-
strati;ﬁ process, oppose its passage,:apqﬂhave said they will not adopé this
system for state and local electiomns. o

H.R. 8053 would establish yet another federal bureaucracy with almost
unlimited authority to spend up to $100 million afnually of the taxpayers'
money; the power to rig and manipulate the electoral process is apparent.
Since the passage of the Voting Rights bill of 1965 the States have done a good
job of improving voter registration systems. H.R. 8053 'would reverse the

progress and dilute the power of the States. It is but another attempt by

the Federal Govermment to derogate the authority of the States.

The House Republican Policy Committee urges defeat of H.R. 8053, the

Voter Registration Act.






